
Principal’s Weekly Message 05/16/22 
 

Learning is Our Superpower! 
 
Dear Curlew Creek Coyote Families,   
 
Back by popular demand we have one more PTA $1 Lunch on the Patio Day on 
Monday, May 16th.  The 5th Grade Committee thanks you for your support of their 
fundraising throughout the school year! 
 
This week our 5th grade scholars take the State Science Assessment on Tuesday and 
Wednesday. Please ensure your students get plenty of sleep the night before their 
test, eat a healthy breakfast to energize them, arrive to school on time (tests begin at 
8:45), and are encouraged and motivated to show what they know!  
 
Did you enjoy all the activities and events our PTA brought back this year?  Join us on 
Thursday, May 19th, for a PTA Brainstorming Session to discuss ideas for the 2022-
2023 school year. We’d love to have your input! Meet with us in the Media Center 
from 9-10 a.m. or 6-7 p.m.  We’re looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
Don’t miss our last All Pro Dad event of the school year on Friday, May 20th!  You can 
see more information and register on our site. 
 
We’ll be recognizing our May Commitment to Character award recipients for this 
month’s character trait, Honesty, on Friday during our lunch assembly. 
  
5th grade families, it’s not too late to reserve your spot at our 5th grade after school 
celebration on May 26th. Tickets can be purchased through MemberHub or via the 
form available from your child’s teacher.  
 
A reminder the last day of school on Thursday, May 26th, is a two-hour early release 
day. Please plan accordingly. 
 
We have some openings for our Curlew Creek Rising Kindergarten and Summer Bridge 
Programs.  Secure your seat by registering through the Student Reservation system.  
Learn more at www.pcsb.org/SummerBridge.  Call the school office, 724-1423, if you 
need assistance.  If you received a letter from PCS indicating your child needs to 
attend, please enroll your scholar. 
 
For our 2022-2023 School Advisory Council (SAC) we are seeking membership that 
is representative of our school population.  The council meets four times throughout the 
school year to oversee our school goals and progress.  If you would like share ideas, 
ask questions, and be part of decision making for our school please complete the SAC 
interest form and submit to the school office.   

https://allprodadchapters.com/chapters/12723
http://www.pcsb.org/SummerBridge
file:///C:/Users/brickleyk/OneDrive%20-%20Pinellas%20County%20Schools/Desktop/CURLEW%20LAPTOP%20MARCH%202020/SAC/2021-22%20SAC/CCE%202022-2023%20SAC%20Interest%20Form.pdf
file:///C:/Users/brickleyk/OneDrive%20-%20Pinellas%20County%20Schools/Desktop/CURLEW%20LAPTOP%20MARCH%202020/SAC/2021-22%20SAC/CCE%202022-2023%20SAC%20Interest%20Form.pdf


 
That’s this week’s news. Stay tuned to our school marquee, our school website , and our 
PTA website and Facebook page, to keep updated with school information throughout 
the year. 
 
Remember, Learning is Our Superpower! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Principal Brickley 

 
 
 

https://www.pcsb.org/Page/35
https://www.curlewcreek.org/
https://www.facebook.com/curlewcreek.pta/

